
I am writing to urge you to vote yes on HB2004. Please don’t allow greed to hurt Oregon residents. 
Landlords not becoming super wealthy on the backs of tenants is not a valid reason for not passing rent 
control. 
Although I am a lifelong Oregon resident and have resided in Portland the last 20 years I may need to 
move because of the excessive rent increases. Buying is no longer even an option. 
Please even the playing field and make life fair for all of us, not just those who are fortunate enough to 
own multiple properties. 
Thank you, 
Sarah Foster 
 


